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Dear Heida Jack,
 
my name is Björn Dahlem and I am writing to you as professor of fine arts of Bauhaus University, 
Weimar, Germany. Together with the architects Elísabet Gunnarsdóttir, Kjartan Árnason and the 
Rögnvaldur Institute of Isafjördur, the university is planning a collaboration for a public art work on the 
premises of the former Ski lodge in Isafjördur. Please find attached my PDF letter to Þóra Marý 
Arnórsdóttir and the municipality, as well as a short concept describing the project titled We are in Space. 
 
 
Could you please forward my PDF letter attached below to chairman Þóra Marý Arnórsdóttir? I would be 
very happy about her reply.
 
All my best
 
Björn
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prof. Björn Dahlem 
Chair of Sculpture, Object, Installation 
Head of Degree Program Fine Arts (Diploma) 
Faculty of Art and Design 
Bauhaus-University Weimar 
 
Room 003 
Geschwister-Scholl-Straße 7 
D-99423 Weimar 
Germany 
 
Office: +49(0)3643 / 58 32 05 
bjoern.dahlem@uni-weimar.de 
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